UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20855

July 5, 1979 e

Docket No. 50-312

Mr. J. J. Mattimoe

Assistant General Manager and
Chief Engineer

£201 S Street

Sacramento, California 95813

Dear Mr. Mattimce:
RE: UPGRADED STANDARD TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS (STS) BASES PROGRAM

As you know, we initiated a program to upgrade the bases secticn of the STS
during August 1977. We thank you for the support you have previously indi-
cated for this program. The program has made only slight progress to date.
Recently, a concern was expressed regarding the applicability of license fees
for amendments which may result from this upgrading program. In response o
this concern, we have sought and obtained approval for exempting from fees,
amencments in fee Classes I, II, and IIl which result directly from this
upgrading program. We currently expect all améndments under this program

to fall in one of these fee classes. We hope that this exemption from fees
will provide additional incentive for the program. We are also notifying
the reactor vendors of this fee exempticn approval.

[f you have any questions about the program or wish to discuss it further,
please call Donald Brinkman at (301) 492-7306.

Sincerely,

D AN

Robert W. Reid, Chief
Qperating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Operating Reactors

cc: See next page
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Sacramento Municipal Utility District

cc:

David S. Kaplan, Secretary and
General Counsel

G201 S Street

Post Office 8ox 15830

Sacramentc, California 95813

Mr, Robert 3. Borsum

Babcock & Wilcox

Nyclear Power Generation Division
Suite 420, 7735 01d Georgetown Road
S8ethesda, Maryland 20014

Business and Municipal Department
Sacramento City-County Library
828 1 Street

Sacramento, California 95814




